
 

 

 

Lythys – Newsletter – 14
th

 December 2018 

This half term our Value is     

“Caring” 
 

Annwyl Rhieni,   
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Diary Dates/Forthcoming Events 

 

Tuesday 18th December-Christmas dinner day 

Christmas Term ends Thursday, 20th December with Friday 

being an INSET day 

Sunday, 23rd December – Carols under the Arch – Community 

Event with Noddfa Church – 6pm-7pm 

School begins Monday, 7th January 2019  

 

Attendance 

Our Attendance award this week goes to Dosbarth 12 – Miss Williams with a fabulous 98.15%. 

Well done everyone.  Sadly there are no Foundation Phase winners as all classes have had an 

attendance below 95%.   

 

Afternoon School Clubs 

Please note, there are no afternoon School Clubs next week. Clubs will start back towards the 

middle of January. Please check the Newsletters for an update.  

Christmas Fayre – Thank you 

A massive thank you to all our pupils, parents, carers, our wonderful Friends of Garnteg & the 

lovely guests who supported us with their stalls for a truly festive Christmas Fayre. A lot of hard 

work has gone into the organisation and we are pleased to say we have raised an amazing total of 

£686 altogether. Thank you very much to everyone.    

Christmas Concerts Nursery, Reception/Year 1 & Year 2 

A big well done to all the pupils who took part in our beautiful Christmas Concerts. It was 

wonderful to see you all shine and you made of all us feel so proud.  

 

Christmas Dinner in School 

Children will have their Festive Christmas Dinner in school on Tuesday, 18th December. Please 

bring a signed permission slip back into school. Please note, there is NO salad bar on the day of 

the Christmas Lunch. All children are invited to wear their Christmas Jumpers.  

 

Menu Changes 

Due to Christmas Dinner we have a change in menu next week. Wednesday: Fish Fingers instead of 

Cooked Dinner & Thursday will now be Pizza and Chips 

GARNTEG PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Hillcrest  Garndiffaith  Pontypool  Torfaen NP4 7SJ 

01495 742934 

head.garntegprimary@torfaen.gov.uk 

www.garntegprimary.co.uk 

 



 
Class Christmas Parties 

Children are invited to wear party clothes for their Christmas Parties. A lot of fun to be had for all. 

Dosbarth 1/2 Miss Carrol & Mr Key – Thursday,20th December 

Dosbarth 3/4 Mrs Lewis & Miss Brooks – Wednesday, 19th December 

Dosbarth 5/6 – Mrs Attewell & Mrs Ally-Perrett – Thursday, 20th December 

Dosbarth 7/8 – Mrs Rogers & Miss Grimas – Thursday, 20th December 

Dosbarth 9/10 – Miss Lloyd & Mrs Messore – Thursday, 20th December  

Year 5/6 –Mrs Lee,Miss Williams, Mrs Parker Evans,Mr Phillips – Wednesday, 19th December 

 

Toy Days 

Children are allowed to bring Toys in (no electronic devices please). Please make sure the toys are clearly 

labelled.  

Dosbarth 1/2 – Wednesday, 19th December 2018 

Dosbarth 3/4 – Thursday, 20th December 2018 

Dosbarth 5/6 – Wednesday, 19th December 2018 

Dosbarth 7/8 – Wednesday, 19th December 2018 

Dosbarth 9/10 – Tuesday, 18th December 2018 

Year 5/6 – Thursday, 20th December 2018 

 

Dosbarth 4 –Miss Brooks - Dojo Treat 

Children in Dosbarth 4 are invited to wear Pyjamas for their Toy Day on Thursday, 20th as they have won so 

many dojo points in their class.  

 

Dosbarth 5/6 – Miss Attewell & Mrs Ally-Perrett 

Year 2 Concert will now be filmed on Monday afternoon, costumes need to be kept in school ready for the 

rehearsal and filming. Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Raffle Tickets  

The raffle will be drawn on Wednesday morning, if anyone would like to buy tickets, please ask at nursery or 

the school office.  

 

Christmas Concerts 

Monday, 17th December – Millennium Hall – Year 3 – 1.30pm 

Wednesday, 19th December - Millennium Hall – Year 4 – 1.30pm 

2 Tickets only per child.  £2 per ticket. Please make sure no cash is brought into school. All tickets need to 

be bought online. Thank you.  

 

Carrier Bag 

Please can all pupils bring a carrier bag into school to empty their trays next week. Diolch.  

 

Year 6  

Our last swimming session will take place on Wednesday, 19th December 2018. Please ensure all kits are 

brought into school in the morning ready for a 10am swimming session.  

 

Missing  

We are missing a red school jumper from Dosbarth 11 with the name Oliver and we are also missing a black 

winter coat with a fur hood, women’s size 8.  If either of these have accidentally gone home to you, please 

let the office know.  

 

Kind regards 
 

Mrs S E Roche  

Headteacher 


